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• I would like to welcome Bill Sprout to the board as our newly appointed member-at-large and 

Bob Reisch as our new accompanist. I look forward to you both bringing your talents and ideas 

to the chorus as we move forward. 

• I would also like to express my appreciation to Adam Gustafson and the rest of the board for all 

the great work we have done so far. Without your talents, ideas and personal time you have 

given up for the chorus, many of the things we have accomplished would not have been 

possible. 

• As we begin our spring semester this week, please be welcoming and friendly to any new 

perspective members that may join us. We all know some of the criticism we have received in 

the past by being either too “up close and personal” or too unfriendly and distant. 

• In my mid-week e-mails I continue to send out information to keep the members updated and 

informed. I would like to consolidate all correspondence to this one e-mail so “e-mail burnout” 

can be avoided. If you would like to notify the membership of something, please provide it to me 

by Tuesday each week.   
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Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, President 


